## **ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT**



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP Secret 920-206-4264 Ritchie M. Piltz 920.262.4034

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4368

## **MEMO**

TO: Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members

FROM: Andrew Beyer, P.E.

DATE: January 31, 2024

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, February 7, 2024 at 5:00 p.m.

Review and take possible action: Carriage Hill Drive Speed Study preliminary results

## **BACKGROUND:**

Review and take possible action: Carriage Hill Drive Speed Study preliminary results

At the December 6, 2023 Public Safety & Welfare Committee Meeting, the Engineering Division was tasked with collecting speed data on Carriage Hill Drive in December or January and presenting findings to the Public Safety & Welfare Committee for review in February. Preliminary results will be presented and discussed during the February 7, 2024 Committee meeting.